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Response to Permit Application Questions (22-25536-RNVN)

Rebecca Johnson <rebeccaj@tritonroofing.net>
Mon 9/19/2022 11:20 AM

To: Warren E. Jones <Warren.Jones@nola.gov>

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message seems suspicious in any way. DO NOT provide your
user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to Security.

Mr. Jones,

The answers to your questions are in red below:

PLAN REVIEW Who signed the contract for the Contractor? (First and last name, please.) Alexis C. Griffis, Owner, signed the contract

PLAN REVIEW The City of New Orleans requires that buildings, structures, appurtenances and parts thereof be designed to withstand a basic (nominal) wind speed 130
mph, Exposure B, in accordance with 2015 IBC, Section 1609. Please confirm compliance. Yes, it is 4x4 metal concreted to the ground.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Rebecca A. Johnson, MEd.
Operations Manager

Office: (504) 264-7770

Email: rebeccaj@tritonroofing.net

Address: 5732 Salmen Street, Suite B
Harahan, LA 70123
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